
The Dig-Down at Union Station – Structural Innovation and Heritage 
Conservation 

 
 
Thank you very much for registering to attend The Dig-Down at Union Station – 
Structural Innovation and Heritage Conservation virtual event on January 21, 2025, 
hosted by PEO Oakville Chapter. 
 

The session was a remarkable success with over 100 PEO Oakville Chapter members 
attending this engaging virtual event. 
 

We are incredibly grateful to our presenter, Dr. Hassan Saffarini, P.Eng., Ph.D., PMP, 

LEED® AP, CAHP.  

 

 
 
Presentation slides can be accessed from the following link: 
 

https://ln5.sync.com/dl/ca1ba0a10#chshjx7d-sami846c-55rp4dn4-gkgemsp3 
 
 
Video recording of the session can be accessed from the following link: 
 

https://ln5.sync.com/dl/3b33062f0#pr8u89bq-wgh8rvfd-r24g9sa3-jdu52beb 
 
 
Please note, the above links will expire on March 31, 2025. 
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